
Coffee with Trustees

THE NEXT COFFEE WITH
TRUSTEES IS SCHEDULED FOR:

We look forward to seeing you there!

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 10TH
AT WINCHELSEA LEARNING CENTRE

PASS/CEAP

Each month during the school
year a different school will be

hosting “Coffee with Trustees”
after the end of the day bell.  

Parents/caregivers, students and
staff are invited to join trustees

for informal conversation on
topics of importance to them.


